
The Standing Committee on Transport has the honour to present its

NINTH REPORT

In accordance with its Order of Reference of Tuesday, December 15, 1981, the 
Committee has studied and made recommendations relating to the document issued by 
Transport Canada entitled “Proposed Domestic Air Carrier Policy (Unit Toll Services), 
August 1981”.

The Committee held public hearings on this matter in Ottawa during 24 sessions 
between January 28 and March 2, 1982 and heard a total of 48 witnesses. The Honourable 
Jean-Luc Pepin appeared in camera at the Committee’s request on February 25. The 
Committee received 13 written submissions from various parties. The list of witnesses who 
appeared before the Committee is contained in Appendix A and the list of submissions is in 
Appendix B. The contributions of those who participated in the hearings were invaluable to 
the study.

The Committee wishes to express its appreciation to Santosh Sirpaul, Clerk of the 
Committee, who arranged its hearings and co-ordinated the work, as well as providing 
procedural advice, and to Marie-Josée Brière of the Translation Bureau, who translated the 
report. The Committee is also indebted to its advisory staff, which was brought together for 
the task by the Parliamentary Centre and which comprised Peter Dobell, Timothy Denton, 
Gregory Kane, Robert Obadia and Cary Swoveland.
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